Monday, February 23, 2015
Good morning. Today we are on a regular schedule. The library is open during all three lunches. 

Today the cafeteria is serving your choice of tacos, chicken nuggets, deli sandwich, pizza, salad, yogurt parfait, yogurt combo, or baked potato. 
Word of the week: 
The word for this week is support. Support means to hold up, prove, help. Synonyms for support  are back up, backing. Antonyms are oppose, abandon.  When you are asked to support your reason you are being asked to hold up your reason. 

Example: According to the article, the Internet is valuable. It allows communication all over the world through real time video, through internet phone conversations, and through written communication such as email. 
Student Reminders: 
Service seal applications for second semester are available in the hallway rack across from the office window. Please read the information carefully. These need to be completed and returned to Miss Ruotsala by May 22, 2015. 

ASB officers and cabinet members. You have until Thursday to turn in your completed sweatshirt/t-shirt order. Please make sure that the form and money are turned into Miss Ruotsala by Thursday at 3:00. 

Have you lost or misplaced your student id or ASB card? You may purchase a replacement for $2.00 at the office window. Living the code means that you do carry this card with you at all times at school.  
 
If you have Mr. Pleasant for history, please listen VERY CAREFULLY. All of Mr. Pleasant’s history classes will be meeting today in the B computer lab. You will need to enter through the hallway. This is just for Mr. Pleasant’s history classes…meet in the B computer lab today. 

Athletics:  
Wrestlers: You must have your $40 athletic fee paid by today. The first meet is tomorrow and in order to be eligible to participate, your fee needs to be paid by 3:00 today. You may pay during your lunch or after school at the office window. .
Girls’ 7th and 8th grade basketball teams have games today. They will be playing Alderwood Middle school. Games begin at 3:45. 

Staff Reminders: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in the staff book club, check out the library window. You will find the book that is currently being read and meeting time and place. If it is a book that intrigues you, please feel free to join! 
This concludes our announcements. Please stand for the flag salute. 
